
UPCOMING CRAFT & LIFESTYLE BOOKS FROM LOM ART

• A modern take on pattern and design, with 
gorgeous graphic-style artwork to inspire the 
imagination. 

• From a starting point of simple shapes and 
outlines, produce striking, stunning art as you 
embellish, decorate, colour and complete the 
page.

• Each themed section is accompanied with an 
inspiring quote; chosen from an international 
array of writers on topics such as trees, 
mountains and flowers. 

Chellie Carroll works primarily with computer-
based vector lines images and has a flair for 
intricate zen-tangle drawings – many of which 
have featured in Relaxing Art Therapy and A 
Calming Colouring Book for Kids.

For stylish doodling…Celebrate smudges, embrace wonky lines…

• Learn to draw people of all shapes and sizes 
with this fun and quirky fill-in book, designed 
to ease the ‘Artistically Anxious’ into drawing. 

• Each spread features a colourful watercolour 
outline of a person or a selection of people, 
with humorous suggestions of features to 
copy.

• No need to worry about wonky lines, weird 
features, smudges or scribbles as every stroke 
of your pen adds personality and flair. 

John Bigwood is an illustrator and graphic 
designer who illustrates titles for children and 
adults across a range of genres. John studied 
Illustration and Animation at Falmouth College 
of Art and currently lives and works in London.
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